
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to seek assistance, or 
obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
A SPECIALIST SPORTS COLLEGE 

London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel:  01280 812206 
Fax:  01280 822525 

Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes                                        

 

 

06 December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 

Christmas Colours Day  
Friday 10th December 2020 

 
In the spirit of celebrating the joy and festivities of Christmas, we will be having a Christmas 
Colours Day on Friday 10th December 2021. 
 
On Friday 10th December 2021, it is National Christmas Jumper Day. This day is used 
across the country to raise awareness and funds for Save the Children.  
 
Some amazing stories about how the charity has helped children across the world can be 
found here: https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/christmas-jumper-day/how-you-help.  
 
In order to make the day more inclusive for all of our school community, we're inviting all 
staff and students to attend school in Christmas colours – these might include red, gold, 
white, even glitter, etc. Of course, Christmas jumpers are more than welcome as well!  
 
Donations to Save the Children can be made via ParentMail and will be open from now until 
the end of Friday, 10th December 2021. Keep an eye on our social media channels to see 
how much we have raised in total!  
 
Should you have trouble accessing ParentMail, please contact a member of our Finance 
Team by emailing finance@buckinghamschool.org. 
 
As with all other non-uniform days, please ensure that your child comes to school 
appropriately dressed for the weather and not in onesies.  
 
May we take this opportunity to thank everyone at home for your support for this charity and 
to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and best wishes for the New Year.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss R Branson 
Assistant Headteacher 
rbranson@buckinghamschool.org 

Website:  www.buckinghamschool.org 
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